
News
04 Dodging a Bullet
04 Neat Eats
05 Living on the Edge

15 Bashing the Bachelor
15 Tik Tok Takeover

Opinion

as a staff, we decided that we 
wanted to shine a light on the 
current culture of high school 
parties. Since partying is 
becoming more and more popular 
as people start to get deeper into 
high school, it is important for 
students to understand what is 
going on at these parties.   

This allows them to be prepared 
for what to expect and what to do 
if they are put in a situation they 
aren’t comfortable with.  
     Pages 8-9 reflect the current 
party culture demonstrated by 
students. In order to gather the 
statistics, senior Carmen Palmblad 
created a survey that gave us 
information about what goes on 
at parties. This survey was taken 
by 35 people, who gave eye-
opening responses. One of these 
responses being the story about an 
anonymous source and how she 
was a victim of sexual assault.  
     This part of page 8 is the 

section that is intended to mean 
the most to fellow students and 
people who are reading the piece. 
Yes, this piece is graphic and 
uncomfortable to read, so if you 
are not comfortable with topics 
regarding sexual assault, read with 
caution.

 We felt that it was important 
to include because this is real 
life. These horrific acts of sexual 
assault happen every 73 seconds, 
according to RAINN.org. By 
sharing this story, we are hoping 
that other victims of sexual 
assault know that there are people 
out there who are in the same 
situation, and there are people 
who can help them.  
     As we all continue throughout 
high school, we as young adults 
need to understand that this is 
happening all the time, hence why 
we at the View decided to make it 
the main focus of our March issue.
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A CORRECTION FROM MAXIM BOJORQUEZ: To Our Readers, I want to apologize 
to our readers and the staff of The View for foul language that occurred on page six of our 
last issue. I want to make something clear to everyone; this was an accident. I would never 
put something in The View that could damage the reputation of our student newspaper. 
Newspaper can be very stressful sometimes and this was a result of being really stressed out. 
I was distraught when I saw that we all failed to notice the use of bad language.  On behalf of 
CV Media and the newspaper team. We are all very sorry and will continue to release The View 
at our fullest potential. We hope to continue to build and regain your trust as we release more 
top-notch issues for our community. 


